
Help a school in need by donating new school supplies! This year, the

COE Student Leadership Council has chosen Woodville Pre-K-8th School,

a Title I school in Leon County, as our recipient school. All faculty, staff,

students, and alumni of the College of Education are invited to contribute

and help out classrooms in need in our local community.

Due to the current pandemic and the extra safety measures that teachers

are taking to keep their classrooms safe, this wishlist may look a little

different than a typical list of school supplies.

View the full wish list on Amazon at bit.ly/woodville-supplies. 

https://bit.ly/woodville-supplies

